
 
OSTAB Recommendation 
 
   
 
Date:  June 23, 2025 
 
To:  Board of County Commissioners 
 
From: Open Space and Trails Advisory Board (OSTAB) 
 
Subject:  Joint Project Request from City of Aurora for Triple Creek Trailhead Site Improvements 
 
OSTAB Recommendation: I move that OSTAB recommend to the BOCC approval of an award 
of $585,000 in High Line Canal Working Group funds to the City of Aurora to support the new 
Triple Creek Trailhead site improvements. 
 
Motion by: Amie Hulet   
 
Seconded by: Jack Swartz   
 
Vote:    _4_ Yes 
 
  _0_ No 
 
  _1_ Absent and Excused 
 
  _0_ Abstain 
  

 


